
TENTERDEN SPORT,  LEISURE 

AND COMMUNITY FACILITIES 
REVIEW 

 
     

 

T E N T E R D E N  T O W N  C O U N C I L  
Town Hall, 24 High Street, Tenterden, Kent. TN30 6AN 

 
 

Facsimile: 01580 765647 
Website: www.tenterden.gov.uk  

Telephone: 01580 762271 
Email: townhall@tenterden.gov.uk 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Tenterden Sports Review Group will be 

held in the Mayor’s Parlour at Tenterden Town Hall on Wednesday 11th July 2018 at 

10 a.m. 

 

Members of the group are invited to attend for the purpose of considering and resolving 

upon the business to be transacted at the meeting as set out hereunder. 

 
  

Phil Burgess 

Town Clerk, Tenterden Town Council 

Invitees: 

ABC: Len Mayatt, Ben Moyle. 

ABC Cllrs: Paul Clokie, Mike Bennett. 

TLC: Victoria Crosbie-Cowley, Sarah Channing (Serco) 

TTC: Cllrs Mike Carter, Roy Isworth, Ken Mulholland, Justin Nelson & Alan Sugden. Town 

Clerk Phil Burgess 

Homewood School: Mark Seymour, Richard Grady 

Football Representatives: Graham Smith, Stuart Saunders. 

KCC Representatives: Cllr Mike Hill, Chris Metherell, Kevin Day. 

Member of Public: Robyn Reeves 

 

AGENDA 

1) Introductions & apologies for absence.  

2) Minutes of last meeting  
3) Matters Arising 

4) Tenterden Leisure Centre. Update and introductions of new staff. 

5) Football Provision. 
a) Report on the visit to Homewood ATP and pitch equivalence with the 

recreation ground. 
b) Community use agreement – refined as necessary. 

c) Agreement on percentage of S106 funding to go towards the ATP 
6) Any Other Business or reports from invitees. 
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